Kent Norton

From:

Deb Farrar < DFarrar@coltonca.gov>

Sent:

Monday, July 22, 2019 9:34 AM

To:

Jessica Mauck

Subject:

RE: Colton Community Soccer Field

Hello!

Thank you for your interest in our project and the information provided. The cultural report is currently in the process of preparation and will be sent as soon as it is completed. The additionally requested information/reports will be provided in August. Additionally, we will be happy to set up a meeting to discuss the project in detail, should you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you & have a great day,

Deb

Deb Farrar, CPRE

Director of Community Services

City of Colton - Community Services Department

Direct Line: 909.370.6157 | Fax: 909.777.3351

Website • Facebook • View & Register for Activities

Keep Smiling & Have a Great Day, Deb

Deb Farrar, CPRE

Director of Community Services City of Colton – Community Services Department

Direct Line: 909.370.6157 | Fax: 909.777.3351 | Website • Facebook • View & Register for Activities

From: Jessica Mauck < JMauck@sanmanuel-nsn.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2019 1:46 PM To: Deb Farrar < DFarrar@coltonca.gov > Subject: Colton Community Soccer Field

Hello Deb,

Thank you for contacting the San Manuel Band of Mission Indians (SMBMI) regarding the above referenced project. SMBMI appreciates the opportunity to review the project documentation, which was received by our Cultural Resources Management Department on 13 June 2019, pursuant to CEQA (as amended, 2015) and CA PRC 21080.3.1. The proposed project area exists within Serrano ancestral territory and, therefore, SMBMI elects to consult on this project. For your knowledge, the project area lies between two pre-contact Serrano villages – Jurupet, which was in the area of the La Loma Hills, and Junubabit, which was in the area of the 10/215 interchange. Additionally, the Santa Ana River itself is an important resource to the SMBMI community, as it provides habitat for important plants and animals. As such, due to the nature and location of the proposed project, SMBMI respectfully requests the cultural resources report for review upon availability, as well the following documents, if required for the project:

- Biology report
- Geotechnical report
- Project plans showing the vertical extent of proposed disturbance

The provision of this information will assist San Manuel Band of Mission Indians during under CEQA and how they participate, moving forward, in project review and implementation. If you should have any questions with regard to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at your convenience, as I will be your Point of Contact (POC) for SMBMI with respect to this project.

Once again, the San Manuel Band of Mission Indians appreciates the opportunity to comment on the proposed project.

Respectfully,

Jessica Mauck
CULTURAL RESOURCES ANALYST
O: (909) 864-8933 x3249
M: (909) 725-9054
26569 Community Center Drive Highland California 92346
SAN MANUEL
BAND OF MISSION INDIANS

THIS MESSAGE IS INTENDED ONLY FOR THE USE OF THE INDIVIDUAL OR ENTITY TO WHICH IT IS ADDRESSED AND MAY CONTAIN INFORMATION THAT IS PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL AND EXEMPT FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER APPLICABLE LAW. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this electronic transmission in error, please delete it from your system without copying it and notify the sender by reply e-mail so that the email address record can be corrected. Thank You